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 Term 2, 2024 5C’s Newsletter 

 
 
 Welcome to the Exciting World of Fifth Grade Adventures!!  

 

 
Dear Parents, Guardians, and Wonderful Year 5 Students,  
There's an undeniable buzz in the air as we kick off this term with renewed energy and enthusiasm. 
Term 2 promises to be a time of growth, exploration, and discovery for our Year 5 students, filled with 
opportunities to expand their minds and ignite their passions. 
As we embark on this journey together, I wanted to take a moment to share some of the highlights 
and exciting plans we have in store for our students. From captivating lessons to hands-on 
experiences, Term 2 is set to be an adventure like no other. 
 

 

Term 2 Learning Important Dates and Days Term 2 

• Maths: In term 2 students will be learning about 

fractions and decimals along with place value, 

location and transformation and data. 
• English: Students engage with a variety of 

informative texts such as reports, explanations, 
reviews and procedures by Australian, First 
Nations Australian and world authors.  

Students explore how text features such as 
chapters, headings and subheadings, tables of 
contents, indexes and glossaries guide the 
reader to understand and access information in a 
text. Students use texts as models to create a 
report to present to an audience.  

• Science: Students will investigate properties of 
light and the information of shadows. They will 
investigate the reflection angles, how refraction 
affects our perception of an object’s location, 
how filters absorb light and affect how we 
perceive the colour of object. 

• HASS: Students will be exploring how and why 
the lives of people changed due to the Gold 
Rush and Eureka Stockade. 

• Monday 11:40 am – P.E.  

• Monday 12:20 pm- Music  

• Thursday 12:20 pm- STEM  

• Thursday 1:40 pm – LOTE  

• Tuesday April 23 -Rewards Day 

• Wednesday April 24 – Anzac Day 

School Assembly. 

• Monday April 29 Grandparents 

Morning Tea 

• Friday June 21 Last Day of Term 

2. 

 

 

Staff 

For the most effective means of reaching out to me, please use the email address 
averm18@eq.edu.au .  

If you choose to contact the school by phone and leave a message, I will return your call at 

the earliest opportunity. 

 


